










 
 
 
 
From: Miranda, David [mailto:dmmiranda@tustin.k12.ca.us]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2017 3:38 PM 
To: Grand Jury  
Subject: Dealing with Asbestos in Orange County Public Schools - Tustin USD 
 
The purpose of this email is to confirm that the Tustin Unified School District’s response to the Grand 
Jury Report “Dealing with Asbestos in Orange County Public Schools” should be deemed a combined 
response on behalf of the District Board of Education and Superintendent.   
 
Thank you 
 
D 
 
David Miranda | Senior Director 
Maintenance, Operations & Facilities 
Tustin Unified School District  
Office: (714) 730-7515 | Fax: (714) 508-9046  
E-mail: dmmiranda@tustin.k12.ca.us 
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